
Oita Prefecture Library

Place: Oita Prefecture Library 1F, Conference Room 6

Date & Time: 2:00 P.M. - 2:30 P.M.

・English Story Time July 21, 2023（Fri）

・English Story Time July 26, 2023（Wed）

・Korean Story Time August 4, 2023（Fri）

・Chinese Story Time August 16, 2023（Wed）

Enquiries: Children’s Services, Oita Prefecture Library

Phone：097-546-9981 Fax：097-546-9985 E-mail：jidou[@]ms1.oita-library.jp

*All foreign language enquiries are addressed via e-mail only. Contact by e-mail if at 

all possible. Please remove the square brackets before sending an email.

Application
required. 

Please see 
back page 
for details.



Please indicate which Story Time(s) you are applying for

*You may apply for more than one Story Time. However participation in the below English language Story Timesis limited to one session per group.

（ ） English Story Time, Friday 21st July （ ） English Story Time, Wednesday 26th July

（ ） Korean Story Time, Friday 4th August （ ） Chinese Story Time, Wednesday 16th August

Names of all 
Participants

*Please include furigana

Ages of 
Children

E-mail address
(please provide this so that 

we can send a notification in 
the case your application is 

unsuccessful)

*If you are unable to receive notifications via e-mail, please indicate this in the comments section

Phone number

Comments

Please check off the Story Time(s) you are signing your child up for and fill in the boxes below.Application Form

Oita Prefecture’s Coordinators for International Relations will read 
storybooks in their own languages whilst providing commentary in Japanese.
Let’s enjoy listening to a variety of stories in foreign languages together!

Oita Prefecture Library

Target audience: Pre-school to elementary school-aged children. This event has a maximum 
number of 10 groups. *Applications will be accepted on a first-come-first-serve basis. 
Participation is possible regardless of a child’s first language.

Application period: Applications open Friday 7th July and will close when the maximum 
number of participants has been reached.
*Please note that we will not accept applications before Friday 7th July.

How to apply: Please apply via one of the two following methods.
① Online application form
Please access the online application form via the below link or the code above.

https://www.oita-library.jp/setting/kodomo_form/page_20230626053806
② At Oita Prefecture Library
Please fill in the necessary information on the below application form and submit it at the 

counter in the children’s area of the library.
*Please submit the form at the central counter when submitting past 5pm.

Notification of participation: Applicants will receive an e-mail from the library if they have 
been unsuccessful in their application. Those who have been successful will not receive an 
e-mail and can therefore participate in the event.
*Notifications are generally sent via email.

Enquiries: Children’s Services, Oita Prefecture Library

Phone: 097-546-9981 Fax: 097-546-9985 e-mail: jidou［@］ms1.oita-library.jp

*All foreign language enquiries are addressed via e-mail only. When sending an e-mail, please remove the square brackets before sending.

For admin use
Application date Time Staff

*Personal information will be used within the scope of this event and for no other purpose.


